
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:14 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Wayne McKnight

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I believe that this elimination of the seasonal rate class is totally unfair.
As property owners of Seasonal dwellings we are already paying exorbitant deliver charges, and we are paying these
charges even when we do not use electricity. This is just another way of taxing rural properties to pay for the ill
conceived schemes of solar and wind power generation. The infrastructure that we use has (or should have been paid
for had Hydro One done proper accounting and used surcharges ) paid for many times over. The present delivery
charges are more than enough to pay yearly maintenance on these lines. I strongly urge the board to leave the Rate
classes as they are.

-- Attachment --




